AUG, 2021

Dear Valued Partners
New-Era Co.,

Sales Department, Pneumatic Gro:':

ANNOUNCEMENT OF REVISION OF STANDARD PRICE

We sincerely appreciate for your continued co-operation. This is to announce to all our
customers. Due to the forced circumstances, we need to revise standard price for 3 series
of our high accurate ball spline cylinder. We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience
caused.

We have been tried to keep standard price, but now it is difficult situation to maintain the
current standard price with only our efforts due to bankruptcy of suppliers for those years.
Hence, we are forced to review current standard price unfortunately.

Your thoughtful understanding is highly appreciated. Even though with this difficult situation,

we hope you could support our products from now on too.

1. Target Series
JKX Series
JKXB Series
GXA Series

2. Revision Rate(Adding Amount) : Please make a contact to distributor in your area

3. Period : From the order received on Sep 30th, 2021

Best Regards




